
 

 

 

National Clinical Guidelines – Intellectual Property 

National Clinical Guidelines quality assured by NCEC and published by the Department of 

Health have been developed for use in healthcare organisations in Ireland only, taking into 

account specific requirements for the Irish healthcare setting. Where the use of Irish National 

Clinical Guidelines in other countries is proposed these countries should review and adapt 

guideline content taking into account country specific requirements.  The guideline content 

developed by the Guideline Development Group, NCEC and Department of Health is the 

property of the bodies as listed and  should not be reproduced without permission for 

commercial purposes. Permissions should be sought through the Clinical Effectiveness Unit, 

Department of Health via ncec@health.gov.ie  
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